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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: September 17, 2013 

Re: Additional Stakeholder Comment Regarding Framework for the Assessment of 
Market Harm Strawdog 

Further to the notice dated September 16, 2013, one additional comment has been 
received. 

ATCO Power 

We appreciate your participation in these matters. 

Yours truly, 

/s/ Derek Olmstead 

Economist 

http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/0-2013/Harm_strawdog_comments_ATCO.pdf

